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Midland Community Stadium Track Vandalism 

 

We are saddened to report that this week, the Midland Public Schools Community 

Stadium track was vandalized with an offensive, blatant racial slur.  

 

As you know, Diversity, Equity and Inclusion is a major emphasis for Midland Public 

Schools and at the July 20, 2020 Board of Education meeting, our Board adopted the 

following as the District’s Vision Statement: 

 
Lead with respect, trust and courage. Ensure an equitable, collaborative  

and inclusive culture.  Enable all to achieve success. 
 

Midland Public Schools has zero tolerance for hate speech. This is not acceptable and 
does not reflect the values of our school district. 
 
We had this offensive message removed from the track surface today. 
 
If anyone has information regarding the person(s) who vandalized the District property, we ask you to call my office at 989-923-5026 
as soon as possible.  

                                                                    Educationally yours,        

      Michael E. Sharrow, Superintendent 


